

Dear Parents,

We are ready to get our Community Council up and running this year. Our Community Council members are elected for a 2-year term. This year, three of our parent members, Micklee Hiatt, Dillon Hurt, and Genna Goodwin, are up for re-election. We are currently taking nominations for these positions. A school's Community Council meets several times during the school year and determines how our School Land Trust funds will be used. The council reviews and prepares other academic plans for our students each year. All plans are reviewed for final approval by our local school board. Councils also act in an advisory capacity to school and school district administrations. Our Community Council is made up of school employees and parents who are elected by parents of students attending Red Mountain. Parent members must have a student attending the school at least one of the two years of their term of service. For more information please visit www.schoollandtrust.org. Elections will be held from September 15th – September 19th.

If you are interested in serving on our council and would like to have your name on our election ballot, please fill out this <u>form</u> or email Mr. Dixon at dallas.dixon@washk12.org by September 14th with the following information:

Parent/Guardian Printed Name:		
Phone Number:	Email Address:	
I am the parent/guardian of: (Please RMES)	•	f all children enrolled at

I am a licensed employee of this school district: Yes No